
Christmas shoe boxes - October 2020 

 

The children at St Joseph’s have been very generous with collecting, wrapping 

and filling shoe boxes for children in the Gambia.  The boxes were collected on 

Friday and will be taken out to the Gambia next month.  We also have sent two 

gifts to the twins, Adama and Awa who we sponsored. 

A huge thank you goes to all the children and their families for being so kind, 

following the Gospel values of being generous and loving.  We know that the 

gifts will be going directly to children who need it. 

 

 

 


